
 
 

 

 

Volunteers’ Week 
 

Did you know that Volunteers’ Week not only celebrates and showcases the fantastic work 

that our existing volunteers do, but it also raises awareness of volunteering and sparks the 
interest of people looking to embark on their volunteer journey? 

 

During this year’s Volunteers’ Week, we saw volunteers being celebrated across the county 

which helps us promote the huge range of volunteering roles on offer across a diverse host of 

organisations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

This promotion will have sparked the interest of others wanting to volunteer, so now is an 

ideal opportunity to advertise volunteer roles on countydurhamvolunteering.org.uk to 

continue the momentum that Volunteers’ Week has sparked. 

 

 

 

 

https://volunteersweek.org/


Traditionally we tend to see volunteering from the younger generation who are at the start of 

their careers or older retired people at the end of their careers but the Vision for 

Volunteering wants to see volunteering embedded throughout all stages of our lives which 

includes people of working age.  

 

On 9th July voluntary and community sector organisations are invited to a showcase event to 

find out more about organisations who have staff volunteer programmes that can support the 

voluntary and community sector in County Durham. 

 

The event aims to highlight the offer available and to best utilise the skills of the Employer 

Supported Volunteer offer to make a meaningful impact for the communities of County 

Durham. 

 

You can book your place here. 

 

https://www.visionforvolunteering.org.uk/
https://www.visionforvolunteering.org.uk/
https://dcacrm.uk/civicrm/event/info/?id=534&reset=1

